
 
 

What is HISNA? 

Hampton Infants School and Nursery Association (HISNA) ( known legally as Hampton Infant 

School Association)  is a charity which raises funds for the school. Our fundraising is led by parents 

and volunteers who generously donate time, money and materials to our fundraising efforts.  

 

In 2023/4 we funded over £20K for the reception playground, in addition to funding author visits, 

garden resources for school and much more.  

 

Do let us know if you can support with fundraising, one-off donations or volunteering your time with 

our Committee.  

 

Ways to Volunteer 

 

Join our HISNA Committee – We meet monthly to arrange amazing events and experiences for the 

children. Commit as much time as you can. Everyone is welcome.  

 

Volunteering in School – There are opportunities to volunteer in school for reading, trips or particular 

days where staff might need extra support on creative projects. School will host a volunteers morning 

in September or October to share more details.  

 

Governors – The Partnership also has Governors which support the school with challenge and 

oversight. More details on opportunities will be circulated when vacancies become available. 

 

Become a class REP – more details below! 

 

Class Reps 

A Class REP plays an extremely important role in communicating with the parents and the 

School/HISNA. Our aim is to build a sense of community in the school. We set up What’s App Group 

for each class – this is separate to school communications and is a volunteer role. All parents receive 

communications – our REPs help with extra reminders, parent socials, teacher presents, communication 

from teachers and reminders about school events and HISNA events.  

 

HISNA sets up a Whats App Group for all the reps and shares reminders for them to disseminate to 

their classes.  

 

Our reps meet with the Heads once a term and feedback any questions or comments from their classes. 

 

It is totally optional to join a Whats App Group and you can leave at anytime.  If you are interested in 

repping for Nursery or Reception or joining HISNA in September 2024 please contact Louise Allen on 

contacthisna@gmail.com  

 

Please do not email the school office on this matter as the staff will be on holiday during this time. 

Classes select their reps, usually this is agreed with people putting themselves forward and receiving 

agreement from the class.  

PTA Events – We use this website to take part in events, fundraisers or make bookings. Register 

online here www.pta-events.co.uk/hisna/ 
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Please note that Friends of Hampton Juniors also have a separate log on for PTA Events  

Parent Pay and Parent Hub – These are apps and logs in provided by school to enable you to pay 

for school funded items (e.g. school trips) and to receive communications from school. It is vital you 

have log ins for those  


